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REPORT FROM CHAIR OF UNDERMOUNT REGION 

 

The Undermount Regional Council is currently going through a transitional time.  We continue to meet 

every other month (or 6 times/year).  In the coming year, we need to come together as a group and 

decide what themes or projects we would like to focus on moving forward to ensure that we are 

working together productively.  Our next meeting is scheduled later in November, 2014.  The 

Reverend Ronda Ploughman is our Regional Dean.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Stan Bowers, Chair 


